
 

11th September 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of our Superheroes topic in English, we are going to have a ‘Superhero Day’ 
on Monday 18th September 2023. We would love it if the children could come 
dressed up as superheroes for the day.  
 
In the past we have had many parents put together costumes from what they have at 
home, to create a new superhero. This could be attaching a paper symbol to them or 
using material as a cape.  
 
There is no expectation to spend money buying a costume if you do not already 
have one. If you know families of children in older year groups, they may have 
something you can borrow. Please speak to us if you need support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Year 1 Team  


